
Welcome to Students Online! Here is some important information as you begin
the school year with us:

● Students Online has moved to a digital platform
We will be using:

- Google Chrome
- Hapara Student Dashboard

https://mystudentdashboard.com/
- SeeSaw (for communication on student learning)
- Students’ BTPS email account (firstname.lastname@btps.ca)

● Please check your student dashboard regularly - you will be added to an
introductory Workspace to help you navigate/refresh your knowledge on
using Hapara (it’s named BTPS Students Online).

○ Your teacher will be in contact with you as course specific
Workspaces are released and timelines become available

● 2020-2021 final course completion dates for all SOL course are as follows:

Semester 1: Diploma Courses:  Jan 5th Non-Diploma Courses:  Jan 12th

Semester 2: Diploma Courses:  June 8th Non-Diploma Courses:  June 15th

Please don’t hesitate to contact your teacher if you have any questions, or our
principal, Mr. Barry Scinski (barry.scinski@btps.ca).

We look forward to a great school year!

~ Your Students Online Team ~

https://mystudentdashboard.com/

